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                   Saturday, June 16,  2018 
 

5:00 p.m.  

Intention : Joe V. & Maria Lourenco  

Requested by: Pat & Connie Bivens            

                        Family  

 

7:00 p.m. (St. Mary’s) 

Intention: Manuel & Lorinda Cunha   

Requested by: Victor & Lauralee 

Cunha 

 

Sunday, June 17, 2018 
11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Father’s Day  
 

 

7:30 a.m.  

Intention: George & Frances Dildine 

Requested by: Christopher & Sandra   

                        Freeberg   
 

10:00 a.m.   

Intention: Gabriel Oliveira  

Requested by: Wife & Family   

 

11:30 a.m. (Bilingual)   

Intention:  Domingos & Lurdes Bertao 
 
Requested by: Joao & Maria Bertao  

 
 

6:30 p.m.  (Spanish/St. Mary’s) 
Intention: People of the Parish  
 

 
 

 

 

 

Monday, June 18, 2018 
No 8:00 a.m. Mass 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, June 19, 2018 
6:00 p.m.  

Intention : Esperanca Brasil    

Requested by: Maria Barros  

 
 

Wednesday, June 20, 2018 
8:00 a.m.   

Intention: Angelo & Elsie Spinelli   

Requested by: Joe & Janet Gomes 

 
 

Thursday, June 21, 2018 
8:00 a.m.   

Intention: Jimmy Brindeiro  

Requested by: August & Bernice Short   

 

7:00 p.m. Rosary (New Church) for 

                  Jose Mendes  

 

 

Friday, June 22, 2018 
8:00 a.m.  

Intention:Joe Sousa  

Requested by: Manuel & Leonette Andre 

10:00 a.m.  Funeral Mass for 

       Jose Mendes  

                   Saturday, June 23,  2018 
 

5:00 p.m.  

Intention : Filomena D. Fontes   

Requested by: John & MaryJo Fontes 

Intention: Matthew Freitas  

Requested by: Olga Caldeira & Family 

Intention: Manuela Rosa 

Requested by: Daughters & Families  

 

7:00 p.m. (St. Mary’s) 

Intention: Manuel & Lorinda Cunha   

Requested by: David & Shelli Cunha 

 

Sunday, June 24, 2018 
12th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

                 St. John the Baptist   

 

7:30 a.m.  

Intention: Manuel C. Vieira 

Requested by: Rogerio Luis 
 

10:00 a.m.   

Intention: For All Those Inscribed in the  

                 Legacy of Faith Book  

11:30 a.m. (Bilingual)   

Intention:  Filomena Avila   

Requested by: Maria May 

Intention: Joe B. Coelho  

Requested by: Joao Coelho   
 

6:30 p.m.  (Spanish/St. Mary’s) 
Intention: People of the Parish  

 

 

 

 

Please Keep in Your Prayers: Joao Avelar, Eliza Alves, Mary Beaman, Violet Brazil, Isabel Costa, Elizabeth DeSousa, 

Elvira Freitas, Jared Germann, Cheryl Komos-Morse, Doris Krikorian, Patrick Leyden, Josephina Martins, Esther Martinez, 

Leonor Melo, Gloria Jean Mendes, Carmen Moura, Prescilla Moura,Antonio Oliveira, Eliseu Pacheco, Mary Roberts, Joe & 

Lourdes Rocha, Maria Rocha, Maria Rosa, Jeannie Tristant & Anthony Vierra.  Please remember if you have an ill family 

member or friend that you would like to include on our prayer list or even have a visit by the priest call the parish office at 

667-8961. 

 

 

Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ June 17, 2018 

 “For we must all appear before the judgment seat of Christ, so that each one may receive good or evil, according to what he has done 

in the body.” – 2 CORINTHIANS 5:10   
                                                                                                                                                 

We are all accountable for the gifts God has given us – our time, our talent and our treasure. Each of us is accountable 

not only for our own life but for the lives of others as well. One day God will ask each of us what did we do with the 

gifts we were given. How will you respond? 

 

Remember Your Father in a 

Special Way 

Fr. Marcelinus will be offering a Novena of Masses for our Fathers beginning Sunday, June 18 th.  Envelopes will be available 

in the main entrance of the church.  Please fill out the offering envelope and drop it in the basket in front of the Altar on 

Father’s day weekend.  The card is yours to send to your special Dad.  This is a nice way to remember your father either living 

or deceased or a special person in your life, on his day, by sending a Spiritual Bouquet! 
 



\Attention Angels:  Next weekend is 
piggy dumping weekend and we 

challenge you to make some noise!  

Bring your piggy banks to Mass and see 

how much noise you can make dropping 

your treasure into the church bank.  The 

Second Collection for the Building 

Fund will now resume since we have 

fulfilled the Bishop’s Annual Appeal. 

We thank you for your continued support 

and generosity.  

 

Holy Rosary / St. Mary’s Scholarships 

Sponsored by Our Lady of the Rosary 

Festa  on behalf of the Parish will be 

awarding scholarships to high school 

graduating seniors.  Parents of the 

graduate must be registered parishioners 

of Holy Rosary / St. Mary’s for at least 1 

year and candidate has received their 

sacraments of Communion & 

Confirmation at Holy Rosary.  Pick up 

an application at the office. Completed 

applications need to be returned by 

August  31st, and must have an official 

high school transcript with 

application.  If you have any questions 

regarding the scholarships please call the 

parish office.  
 

 

All Eucharistic Ministers need to have 

a signed Code Of Conducts and the 

Protecting the children in the 21st 

Century completed by July 1st.  Forms 

and instructions were mailed out.  If you 

did not receive one please call Dina at  

632-7163.  
 

 

 

On behalf of America Needs Fatima 

Please join us as we pray the rosary for 

all families and married couples 

throughout the world on Saturday, June 

23, in the new church chapel (will be 

lead in Portuguese, however all are 

welcome to join in their own language). 

For more information call Rosa Fraga at 

632-6493.  

 

           

+Religious Education News+ 
CCD registration forms for the 
2017-2018 School can be found at 
all church entrances and at the 
parish office.  All forms in the 
packet must be completed and 
turned in with appropriate 
documentation, by June 28th.  
 

Children’s Ministry will begin in 
September.  We are in need of 
people who would be willing to 
instruct the children during the 
10AM Mass. We are looking for 10 
more people to commit to 3 
Sunday’s for the year.  All 
materials are provided.  If you are 
interested in serving in this special 
ministry please call Dina 632-7163.  
 

CCD teachers are needed for the 
2018-2019 school year 

We especially need a 7th grade, 8th 
grade and 9th teacher on  
Wednesday nights from 6:45pm to 
8:30pm, If you are interested in 
learning more please contact  
Dina at 632-7163. 
 

Please direct all CCD related calls 
to 632-7163.  Please leave a message 
if your phone call is not personally 
answered and your call will be 
returned.  
1st Communion Banners, pictures 
and certificates will be ready for 
pick up beginning Tuesday, June 
12th in the par4ish office 8-12 and 
1-3 M-Thur. Or by appointment by 
calling 632-7163. 
 

All CCD Teachers need to have a 
signed Code Of Conducts and the 
Protecting children in the 21st 
Century and train the trainer for 
children completed by July 1st.  
Forms and instructions were 
mailed out.  If you did not receive 
one please call Dina at 632-7163.  
 

Do You need minsitry hours?  Help 
out with the Dairy Festival on 
June 30th 5-8pm Bounce houses, 
9:45PM-10:45PM Clean up football 
field and Sunday, July 1st  7AM-
8AM Clean up fireworks.  If you 
can help please call Dina 632-7163  
 

 
 
 

Our offering collection for June 9 & 10 $4172.00 

Last year June 10 & 11 $4,217.20. 

2nd Collection Priest’s Retirement $1,512.00   
 

Thank you, Obrigado & Gracias! 

 

A Night in Nigeria 
In place of the Luau, SALT will be 

hosting the fun Nigerian inspired 

event to benefit our Church, Friday, 

July 27th at the Vierra’s. Tickets are 

now available at the parish office.   

  

It’s NOT too Late to Leave 

Your Mark & Pave the Way= =  

The second phase of the Brick 

project is on going.  Reserve 

yours today by going on line to 

www.engravedbricks.com/camp

aign/holyrosary or pick up a 

form available in the church 

bulletin racks or office.  For 

more information call the parish 

office.  
 

 

 

Ahhhh Summertime……and the 

living is easy!  But the bills don’t 

go on vacation.  Please keep up 

your weekly budget contributions 

even the weeks you are away.  Our 

increased costs (e.g. for air 

conditioning, watering, etc.) during 

the summer makes your 

contribution very important.  

Thank you! And God bless you 

and watch over you during your 

summer travels.  

 

 

Monthly Finance Report 

Our Revenues for the month of May 

(plate collection, rental fee, 

weddings & Baptisms  

Totaled $24,054.50 

Our expenses for May (utilities, 

Diocesan & Education 

Assessments, Property Taxes, 

repairs, maintenance, office & 

church expense, payroll, payroll 

taxes & insurance  

Totaled $34,510.77 

Bottom Line $-10,456.27 

 

http://www.engravedbricks.com/campaign/holyrosary
http://www.engravedbricks.com/campaign/holyrosary

